
Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

TT RockStars—Don’t forget to rock hard and improve your times tables! 

Newsletter 

3.12.19 

5.12.19—Hyde Christmas 

Market (10am-1pm) 

6.12.19—Christmas Fair 

11.12.19—Y1/2 Christmas 

Show 

12.12.19—Nur/Rec                  

Christmas Show 

13.12.19—Y4 class                              

assembly 

13.12.19—Christmas Jumper 

Day  

17.12.19—Christmas                    

Dinner 

18.12.19—Christmas Church 

service @ 9.15am 

18.12.19—Y456 Christmas 

Party 

19.12.19—Nur/Rec/Y1/2/3 

Christmas Party 

19.12.19—Songs and           

attendance assembly 

20.19.19—Non uniform 

and Christmas films (£1) 

FINISH at 1.30pm for  

Christmas 

6.1.20– Return to school 

CARE CLUB 

Please note that because school is closing at 

1.30pm on Friday 20th December for                            

Christmas, care club will not be running—

thank you 

A huge thank you! 

We have had lots of fundraising events since returning in                      

September and we wanted to let you 

know how much we had raised and 

thank you all for your generosity! 

Spooky Disco—£254 

Macmillan cake stall—£170.52 

Book fair—£500 worth of books from 

the commission 

Children in Need—£228.78 

Breast Cancer wear pink—£195.16 

All charity money has been sent off and money raised for school 

Christmas funds goes towards Christmas parties and other extras 

for the children. 

Friday 13th all children are invited to wear their Christmas 

jumpers (or non uniform) and donate £1 to Save the                 

Children  

 



Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

EYFS @BradleyGreenFS   Year 1 @BradleyGreenYr1   Year 2  @Y2Bradleygreen Year 3  @Y3BradleyGreen                            

Year 4 @year4BG  Year 5 @BradleygreenY5  Year 6 @y6bradleygreen  

School website app 

Go to either the app store or google play store and 

search ‘Schudio School App’  Download it for free and 

type in the name of the school to get access to the app 

version of the school website. 

Christmas Dinner 

School Christmas Dinner will be on Tuesday 17th                        

December.  Children on packed lunches will be coming 

home with a letter to send back to say if they want a 

Christmas Dinner and parents need to pay on Parent 

Pay for a dinner.  All children will get a cracker and                     

enjoy lunch together in the hall. 


